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26 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a good week. You’ll be relieved to see that my letter this week is quite a short 
one.   
 
Sadly, we say farewell to some of our reception children, who break up for the summer break  today.   
When they next return to school they will be in year one.  I know it’s a been a very unsettled and 
disappointing start to the children’s school career, but together with the amazing reception team, 
parents; you have done an incredible job with your children these past few months.  I have seen the 
wonderful experiences and learning opportunities you have all given them and I know that when the 
children return in September, they will be ready to move forwards with their learning in year one.   
 
My aim is that all children (apart from the new reception children) will return to school on Thursday 3 
September. However this will only be confirmed once the specific guidance is issued by the government. 
I will confirm our ‘Return to School’ plans in, what will probably be another dreaded long letter! 
 
As you are aware the key worker classes have had the same teachers since the 1 June, and the other 
teachers have been conducting the Zoom lessons.  From Monday 29 June, the staffing for the key 
worker classes will change, as will the teachers for the Zoom lessons. 
 
Please see below for the staffing changes 

 
Group/Role Current Staff New Staff until Friday 17 

July 

Key Worker Group A Mrs Cheeseman and Mrs 
Dhar 

Mrs Browne and Mrs Dhar 

Key Worker Group B Mr Vallois Miss Morrison  

Key Worker Group C Mrs Roberts Miss Pattison 

Key Worker Group D Miss McDonnell and Mrs Brett  Miss McDonnell and Mrs Brett 

Zoom for years 3 - 5 Mrs Browne 
Miss Pattison 
Miss Morrison  

Mrs Cheeseman  
Mrs Roberts 
Mr Vallois  

 
Although it is a new way of teaching for us, we have enjoyed seeing the children through zoom and 
touching base with them. 
 
Please could we ask that the device that your children are using for zoom is labelled accordingly, 
preferably with the child’s name. 
 
Wishing all our families a lovely restful weekend. 
 
Miss James 
Head Teacher 
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